10 DOWNING STREET

From the Private Secretary 3 April 1987

I am writing to say how grateful the
Prime Minister and her party were to you
and all the members of your crew for taking
us safely to the Soviet Union - and bringing
us back! I hope you found it as interesting
as we did and were able to see something
of the country. As always, the flight
was as comfortable, and we were as well
looked after, as anyone could possibly
expect. Thank you all very much.

(C.D. Powell)

Squadron Leader J.D. Knapp




